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Elaine Murphy at a recent Spring Round Robin game 
 
Triple Play Tournament 2018 ​Summer fun is in the air!  It’s time to get ready for our first 
ever Triple Play Tournament! Join us for three weeks of sizzling summer bocce tournament fun. 
This tournament features your team playing the three teams in your group once.  Triple Play 
runs  three weeks, from August 3rd to August 29th. We have a variety of playing times and 
days available: Saturday at 10:30 am, Monday 10:30 am, 1:30 pm and 3:00 pm, Wednesday at 
10:30 am and Thursday at 10:30 am. To sign up, contact our Triple Play tournament 
coordinator, Bob Rosenberg at 408-223-2340 or send him an email at: 
1tigershark2@comcast.net​.  For your convenience, you can also sign up at the bocce courts 
starting June 29th.  Don’t delay and sign up early for best time and date selection. Final day for 
sign ups is July 22nd. 
 
Other Tournament News ​June 30th is the first day of our Guys and Gals Tournament. Team 
rosters are available at the bocce courts. Because of publication deadlines, final results of the 
Spring Round Robin tournament will be featured in next week’s issue of The Villager. 
 
Board Elections  ​It’s not too early to think about 2019!  Your bocce club board is inviting 
interested members to consider running for the board. Being a bocce board member is a great 
way to raise awareness and support important issues that will benefit our bocce club.  Elections 
are held in November and positions will be effective January 1st, 2019.  For more information 
please contact Barbara Orlando at 408-300-1230.​  ​Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Did You Know​...today, June 29th is Camera Day! ​Pictures truly are the stories of our lives and 
of our world. ​This day​ should be celebrated with pictures! Take some time to look at your old 
pictures.  Take your camera out today and take plenty of new pictures and create memories to 
treasure for years to come.  
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